Bulldog Baseball

10200 Centennial Pkwy Las Vegas, Nevada 89149 702-799-3440  Fax 702- 799-6670
Coach Cerrone’s email- cerrocp@nv.cesd.net // cell number — 702-271-5318

Dear Bulldog Baseball Parent,

Your son is trying out for the Bulldog Baseball winter program for 2021. This letter is to provide information
regarding the expectations and responsibilities involved in being a part of Bulldog summer baseball. It has been a crazy
year and will continue that way, we all hope we can return to normalcy as soon as possible.

The coaching staffs of each team will determine the practice schedule as available, as well as all things concerning
positions, playing time and role. Coaches- coach, players- play, and parents support in a positive manner. If you don’t
think you can accept the following guidelines as a parent/guardian, please make that decision now, and do not have
your son try out.

Players are expected to attend all games and practices**. The season runs from 1/4/21— until the high school season
returns (4/6/21), scheduled contests to begin after ASAP. Players will be required to help with tournaments hosted at
Centennial (if we hold them). Also, a parent/guardian will be required to take one concession stand shift., — @f
available- not likely.)

It is a privilege to be chosen for the Bulldog program, and players are expected to represent the program as well as their
families appropriately. Players are expected to avoid tobacco, alcohol, and drugs. Players are also expected to take care
of their bodies in terms of conditioning and nutrition. Team fees $400 = 18U; $400 = 16U; - - The fees go towards
league fees, tournament fees, insurance, baseballs, hats, t-shirts, coach hotels, coach’s honorarium. The teams will be
traveling out of town this year, until things change. Checks need to be brought with this form and the, checks

made out to “Bulldog Baseball”

** The Covid -19 is very serious and if someone does not feel comfortable playing baseball right now,
that is OK. If your son chooses to play baseball with us, vou assume all responsibilities regarding the
Covid-19***** We will follow safety protocols and monitor athletes!! Thank You

It is important that parents/guardians and their son discuss team commitment, sportsmanship, effort, and work that are
required for participation.

Thank you,
The Bulldog Baseball Coaches
My son is interested in playing Bulldog

Baseball. We agree to have our son commit to all responsibilities, games, and practices, and our family
will adhere to all commitments listed above.

Player signature

Player cell CLASS (GRADE)

Parent/Guardian signature

Parent email address

Player email address

RETURN DIRECTLY TO COACH CERRONE

IF YOU CHASE PERFECTION YOU WILL CATCH EXCELLENCE!!!
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